Morristown Town Council
Special Meeting
February 13, 2025

The Morristown Town Council held a Special Meeting February 13, 2025. The members were
Dave Benefiel, Larry Tracy, Tammy Davis, Kristi Langkabel, and Ralph Henderson. Also in
attendance Charles Kile, Craig Brewer, and Tom Wicker from the Hanover Township Board.

Council Member David Benefiel called the meeting to order.

The Town of Morristown and members of the Hanover Township Board discussed the contract
details for 2025.

The Town of Morristown will be responsible for providing Fire Services to Hanover Township.
The Town of Morristown will lease the fire vehicles from Hanover Township on an agreed upon
amount.

Hanover Township will be responsible for purchasing the new fire vehicle—tanker.

The dollar amount that Hanover Township will provide to contract with the Town of
Morristown still needs to be determined.

David Benefiel, President
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